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August 20, 1970

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 54th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
Thank you for your letter of reception received recently.

Your report is correct, according to our programming log. We
are happy that you could pick up WHHY in Omaha! We are happy,

e too, to send this verification which will be an addition to your,
already vast, collection.

Keep trying to get the BIG 1440!!
Sincerely,

RADIO STATION WHHY

Ed Bycroft
Chief Engineer

EB:ym

P. O. Box 1841 — Montgomery, Alabama - 36103



